
The PTA wanted to wish all the children,
families, parents and staff a wonderful
holiday. Its been a really fun term with a
lot happening. We look forward to more
events in 2024. 

Thank you for all your support and to all
the volunteers and staff who helped
make all the events this term happen. 
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EVENTS
NEXT PTA MEETING

WED 17TH JAN @ 8PM -
 ONLINE

STUDENT PHOTOS - 
JANUARY - TBC

HELLO LOVELY PARENTS



COFFEE MORNING & BAKE SALE
A big well done to Daisy and Síomha who organised an
incredible coffee morning and bake sale in the school in
December. We are really proud of them. 

It was a huge success. They raised over €2,500 for Our
Lady’s Hospice & Care Services! This is incredible.
Thanks to all who supported. 



FESTIVE MOVIE NIGHT

We enjoyed two movies in the school this week. The
children were all cosy in their jammies and we had a
really fun night. A special thank you to Fiona and Ralph
who expertly pulled the night together so it ran
seemlessly. Thanks to all the volunteers who also helped
run this event. We hope to make this a regular event in
our calendar from now on. 





We will be running the PTA meetings on the
following dates throughout the school year.

Wed Jan 17th - Online
Wed Feb 21st - Online
Wed Mar 13th - Online
Wed Apr 17th - Online
Wed May 15th - Online
Wed Jun 19th - Online

The video links will be shared before the
meeting over email and also the class

Whatsapp Groups. All welcome! 

PTA MEETINGS SCHEDULE


